
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

26th March 2025  

                                          ATD Friday 28th March 

                                                                          09:00-13:00 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Please be informed that school will be shut to year 9 pupils on Friday 28th March because it is academic tutoring 

day for other year groups. Year 9 will not have academic tutoring day because year 9 recently had parents 

evening on Wednesday 12th March.  

 

However, if you wish to pick up your child’s academic report on Friday 28th March between 09:00 and 13:00 

please present yourself to reception with your child. Academic reports can be collected from the head of years 

office on this day between 09:00-13:00. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr J Farley 

Head of Year 9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


